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Monday CAMPUS CLOSED 

Tuesday Grilled Pork Chops with Mashed Potatoes, Gravy, and a sautéed vegetable medley 

Wednesday Gnocchi and Marinara sauce with Italian Sausage 

Thursday Beef Vindaloo with Basmati rice, peas, and carrots 

Friday Fish & Chips - Battered Cod with Potato Wedges and Tartar Sauce 

INSIDE THIS EDITION: 
 

 Campus Security Bulletin 

 Call for Papers—University of Alberta &      

Sickle Cell Foundation of Alberta  

 NDAC Bursary 

 Peer Support Program—Finals 

 Peer Helpers Needed, Starting         

September! 

 April Textbook Buyback 

 Concordia Fine Arts Spring/Summer ‘18 

 Caroline’s Carnival—this weekend! 

 International Pizza, Wednesday April 4th 

 CUE Library Student Satisfaction Survey 

 

 

Convocation Ceremony: The Convocation Ceremony 
will take place on Saturday, May 26, 2018. 
 
 

RSVP: Please RSVP if you plan to attend. 

 
 

VOLUNTEERS: Please email Judy Kruse if you are   
interested in volunteering to help at the Convocation. 
 

GRADUATION INFORMATION 

IT’S TAX SEASON! 

Do you need help completing your tax return?  You may 
be able to get help at a free tax preparation clinic near 
you.  Community organizations across Canada host tax 

preparation clinics where volunteers complete tax returns 
for eligible individuals.  These clinics are offered through 

the Community Volunteer Income Tax Program. 

To find a tax preparation clinic near you, visit 
the Canada Revenue Agency website. 

CAFETERIA MENU: APRIL 3-6 

 

Concordia WiFi Feedback Survey: 
http://concordia.ab.ca/concordia-

wi-fi-eduroam-feedback/  

Custodian Student Help                     
Position Available 

 

 Looking for a hard working person 
for cleaning parts of the campus. 

 $14/hr 
 Working part time during the week 

and one day on the weekend. 
 To start within the next month.  

 

Send your application to Andrew Sterne:  
andrew.sterne@concordia.ab.ca 

http://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/registrar/graduation/convocation/
mailto:judy.kruse@concordia.ab.ca
http://www.cra-arc.gc.ca/tx/ndvdls/vlntr/clncs/ab-eng.html
http://concordia.ab.ca/concordia-wi-fi-eduroam-feedback/
http://concordia.ab.ca/concordia-wi-fi-eduroam-feedback/
mailto:andrew.sterne@concordia.ab.ca


 
 

Help Keep Our  

Campus Safe! 

http://concordia.ab.ca/campus-
services/security/security-tips/  

 

In spring and summer we see an increase in mischief and criminal activity. 
There was a theft on campus recently where a laptop was stolen from a    

locker.   

If someone looks out of place on campus, or is behaving in a suspicious way, 
please contact Security on 780.479.8761, or 5555 from an internal phone.    
If you are not sure about someone, you can ask them if they need help—this   

politely lets them know they have been identified.  

If it is a serious matter contact the police first, then Security.  

 

 

While we have a security guard on duty 24 hours a day/seven days a week, 
it takes the collective community to keep our campus safe. Thanks for the help 

you continue to provide! We have a great community that steps up to help 

each other out regularly. 

The link below has some useful security tips. As a general reminder, don't leave 
your valuables alone even for a minute, and don't keep your valuables in a 

visible location. 

 

      

http://concordia.ab.ca/campus-services/security/security-tips/
http://concordia.ab.ca/campus-services/security/security-tips/


 
 



 
 

NADC Bursary 
 

The Northern Alberta Development Council Bursary is a return service bursary of $6,000 
per year for a maximum of two years, and is offered to students in their final two years 
of post-secondary studies. It is meant to encourage students to train for jobs that are in 
demand in northern Alberta. 
 
The NADC Bursary program provides up to $12,000 over two years, and is non-
repayable if you agree to live and work in the north. Your return service is one year of 
full time employment in your field of studies for each year of bursary support received. 
Some careers in high demand now include education, medical and health, engineering 
and technical fields, and social work. 
 
You may receive a NADC Bursary if you: 
 
 Have been a resident of Alberta for 12 consecutive months before the start of your 

program 
 
 Are enrolled full-time in a post-secondary program designated for provincial funding 
 
 Are within two years of completing your post-secondary program 
 
 Are in a program that is at least 12 weeks in length for a half bursary and 16 weeks 

in length for a full bursary 
 
 Are not in default of a provincial student loan 
 

Deadline to apply:  April 30, 2018 

http://nadc.ca/ 

http://nadc.ca/


 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 

Your feedback is important. 
Your responses help CUE Library make decisions about collections, resources, services, 

hours, spaces, and more. What you have to say is important to us. 
All CUE students who complete CUE Library's quick survey will be entered to win 

a Samsung Galaxy Tab E Lite tablet! 
 

Click here to complete the 2018 CUE Library Student Satisfaction Survey 

 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/studentsurvey_2018

